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Dear Representatives, 

 

We are Geoff and Carol Stark from Benton County.  We own 35 acres of family forest 

land.  SB 485A will help my family keep our forests by making the estate tax rule fair 

and practical for timber owners.  The old “75% of days” rule doesn’t work for the 

forest business.   

 

Please vote yes on Senate Bill 485A. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Sincerely, Geoff and Carol Stark 

                Albany, Oregon 


